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Ontario Energy Board
Applications Division

PO Box 2319

#2700, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention:  Mr. John Pickernell
Application Administration

Dear Mr. Pickernell:

Re: Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP ("Pembina")
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry Information Request Response
Board File No.: EB-2015-0032

In the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry’s (“MNR”) Information Request (“IR”) filed with the Ontario
Energy Board on Monday, May 25, 2015, the MNR has requested that the OEB direct Pembina to “provide
fuller answers”. Accordingly, Pembina has proactively begun the process to thoroughly respond to the MNR’s
IR. As Pembina’s response is dependent on some third parties, Pembina requires time to discuss the IR in
greater detail and anticipates being in a position to formally respond to the IR by close of business Friday, June
5,2015.

Pembina is committed to maintaining a positive relationship with the MNR through direct and transparent
communication. As part of our ongoing commitment to this engagement, Pembina will follow-up with the
MNR to ensure this request is addressed and mitigated where appropriate in the coming weeks.

If you require additional information or have any questions with regards to this filing, please contact Melissa
Lundy, Regulatory Advisor at (403) 231-3153 or by email at mlundy@pembina.com.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Melissa Lundy
Regulatory Advisor

cc:  List of Intervenors in EB-2015-0032

Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP
4000, 585 — 8™ Avenue S.W., Calgary, Alberta Canada T2P 1G1
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